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Date: July 14, 2022 Pages: 1 
 

To: Liberty Pumps, U.S. Distributors 
 

From: Randall Waldron; V.P. of Sales & Marketing 
 

Subject: BAA - Buy American Act 
 
This document is provided for purposes of government contracts and federal procurement 
of material and those needing to meet BAA requirements. It is not to be confused with the 
ARRA or the FTC’s “Made-in-America” requirements. 
 

Dear Valued Customer: 
 

Liberty is proud to be a U.S. manufacturer – supporting the American worker! With over 90% of our 
products meeting the requirements of the Buy American Act, and being assembled in Bergen NY, USA, 
you can be assured that by purchasing our products, you are supporting U.S. jobs and families 
throughout an entire supply chain. Whenever possible, we purposely source a majority of our 
components from companies right here in the U.S., so by purchasing our products, you are not only 
helping those within the Liberty family, but the families of many across the country. 

 
All of Liberty’s products meet the requirements of the Buy American Act (B.A.A.) with the exception 
of the following: 

 
• S30-Series Sump Pumps 
• LCU-Series Condensate Pumps 
• 260-Series Utility Pump 
• Ascent II Macerating toilet system  (assembled in USA, but does not meet the required minimum US 

component content.) 

Sincerely, 
 

Randall Waldron 

Vice President of Sales & Marketing 
Liberty Pumps 


